
Rugeley & Armitage Camera Club 
 

Newsletter  
7th August, 2023. 

   Affiliated to the Photographic Alliance of Great Britain, through the Midland Counties Photographic Federation 

Our new camera club year is nearly upon us, where did the summer go!!  The committee has been busy arranging the program ready 
for the New Season, please take a look at our program on the club website www.rugeleyandarmitagecameraclub.com/program/. 

   
If any member has anything they would like included on future Newsletters please let me know, whether it’s an interesting place to  

visit, a forthcoming event that might be of interest to other members or an achievement that would be great to share with everyone.  

 The ‘Early Bird Offer’ for Club Membership is now available 

If you wish to take advantage of the discounted offer, please complete  
the Membership Form and payment before the first meeting on the 4th September.   

Please email the completed form to Carole at carole-perry@sky.com 

A message from our Chairperson Carole Perry on behalf of club members. 
 

We would like to give a ‘very big thankyou’ to Graham for doing the newsletter tirelessly each week for the last 3 years. 
The newsletters were packed with Information not only about our club, but events at other clubs too,  forthcoming  
competitions and lots of graphics in all editions. He deserves a break from the weekly task but I'm sure Marie will soon give 
him another job to fill his time!  However, Linda has offered to take over the role of Newsletter Editor and I'm sure we will 
see a different style to Graham's but we can still look forward to an Informative and enjoyable read each week, thank you 
Linda. 

After our clubs fantastic successes last year in external competitions, please see below information for some competitions which mem-
bers can and should have a go at entering. Please click on the relevant exhibition below for the rules and entry information:           

 
MidPhot Panel Exhibition— 
Closing date for entries 23rd September 2023 

 
 

 

Members can also access the latest newsletter for the MCPF at https://mcpf.co.uk/latest-newsletter 

BPA 2023 
Closing date for entries 31st August— you will 
need to be quick for this one. 

Upcoming Programme 
 

The Club Photographic Exhibition at the  
Museum of Cannock Chase is on from Monday 28th 

August to Saturday 14th October 2023   
 

Welcome Back Meeting at the club on Monday 4th 
September—Look forward to seeing you all back. 

 
Monthly Competition No. 1  is on the  

25th September but Entries must be in by no  
later than Monday 11th September.  This is a PDI 

Competition and the subject is ‘OPEN’. 

 

A belated Happy Birthday to 
Alison Harvey  - 2nd August 
 
Happy Birthday 
Jan Wilson 30th August 
Odette Green 31st August   
 
Hope you all have   
     a lovely day.                 
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